

Ref: MJo/LT

7 September 2022

Smithdon High School Mrs A Gibbins Headteacher Downs Road, Hunstanton Norfolk PE36 5HY

Telephone: 01485 534541

e-mail: office@smithdonhigh.org.uk website: www.smithdonhigh.org.uk

Dear parent

It was great to see all the students back today and yesterday. The majority of them were well-presented and looked refreshed after their break - raring to go for the new school year.

Thank you to the parents who have ensured your children are wearing the correct uniform and have the correct equipment.

To reiterate, trousers should be grey, full-length and tailored - jeans, chinos, cords, skinny trousers, leggings or jeggings are not permitted. If you have struggled to find tailored, full-length, grey trousers, please note these can be purchased from the school uniform supply on the website.

Additionally, shoes should be black school shoes - no trainers or shoes with sports logos. Following this morning's assembly, in order to support parents in these financially testing times, we have decided we will allow black pumps with no logos and also black polishable shoes where any logos are purely black and are discrete/hidden - for this year only.

Those that have arrived incorrectly dressed have been informed and will come home today having been asked to have the issues addressed by Monday - please use the above details for clarity. If these issues remain unresolved by Monday students will be either loaned the correct replacement items or we may contact you to collect your child.

If there are any queries regarding this, please contact your child's Senior Team Leader - Mr Johnson for Year 11, Mr Ward for Years 9 and 10; Ms Moat for Years 7 and 8.

Again, thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Mr M Johnson Assistant Headteacher (Pastoral)







